
From: Mike Burton  

Sent: 28 May 2025 16:15 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning reference : 2025/2085/T - 17 St Marks Crescent  

 

I understand there is a planning application for the destruction of a pear tree 

at 17 St. Mark’s Crescent.  I would like to object to this application.  The tree 

forms an important part of the view from my rear windows and garden and is 

in beautiful condition.  It would be such a shame for us to lose such lovely 

trees that make our city so much easier to live in and of course help us 

combat higher CO2 levels.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mike Burton 

 

 

 

 


